
808. A Blundell


Subject: copyright system is under review

I am a primary school teacher with 5 and half years’ experience. As a teacher, I routinely photocopy, print, scan and electronically share material with students in the classroom. As a teacher, I take pride in delivering a superior learning experience for my students. Each class is different, so it would be rare for me to use exactly the same material year-in and year-out. I tailor the material to the challenges of each group of students. I strongly oppose any change to the current system that creates uncertainty about what I can and cannot share with my students. 

Regards
Alicia Blundell

